
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mr. Craig Walker, 

Editor, 

The Press and Journal. 

 

 

 

 

 Please convey my warmest congratulations to The Press and 

Journal, on the occasion of your 275th Anniversary which is being 

celebrated throughout 2024.   

 I was pleased to learn that you will be marking this important 

milestone not only with a series of events during the year, but also by 

supporting regional charities through The Press and Journal 275 

Community Fund.   

 I much appreciated your kind words and your thoughtfulness in 

writing as you did.  In return, I send my warmest good wishes to all 

concerned as you gather for The Press and Journal 275 Charity Gala 

tonight. 

 

CHARLES R. 

 

 

 

2nd February, 2024. 
 


